
 

 

WELCOME BACK! 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that you are now back into the routine of 

school! This is our first newsletter of the Year and we would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome all the new parents to the Cheadle Catholic School community. There are 

many exciting events ahead and we are hoping for our best fundraising year yet! 

We would also like to remind parents about the importance of volunteering and 

supporting the PSA. The PSA relies on the help of volunteers to organise events and 

raise funds for the school. Whether you can spare a couple of hours to help set up for an 

event or able to contribute to a stall, every little bit counts. Volunteering is also a great 

way to get involved in the school community and meet the other parents.  

With your contributions the schools are looking to help with educational trips, allotment 

resources, rewards and classroom resources. We are extremely grateful for your 

generosity and look forward to continuing to work together to enhance the educational 

experiences for our children.  

Remember: We have a Facebook page for updates, search for Cheadle Catholic PSA and 

ask to join.   

NEXT EVENT… THE CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The next big PSA event is the Christmas Fair, which will take place on Saturday 2nd 

December 11am-1.30pm.   

Stalls are run across both the Infants and Juniors with all money being raised divided 

equally between schools, if you can offer an hour of your time it would be very much 

appreciated. Whether that is to help set up/an hour on a stall/clear up! If you can offer 

any help then let us know via email: psa.ccijs@gmail.com.  We will then let you know 

when / where we need you nearer the time. 

Calling all local businesses, donations!!  

We are on the hunt for raffle prizes for the Christmas fair. There will be cash prizes on 

offer but we need your help with other vouchers/top prizes. So if you have a business 
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that could offer a voucher or know anyone who would be willing to donate a prize please 

let us know via the PSA email above and drop off prizes into either the infants or junior 

office.  Without your help the Christmas fair just isn’t possible so please help where you 

can! 

As always, if you have any ideas or feedback, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 

Grace Marshall or Laura Quigley, who will be happy to hear from you. Email: 

psa.ccijs@gmail.com  

JOIN OUR CLUB  

THE 50:50 Club is Cheadle Catholic PSA’s Half termly prize draw, which gives parents a 
chance to win cash prizes while raising much-needed funds for the PSA.  

Parents, family, teachers and support staff donate £1 a week and proceeds are split 
50:50 between the fundraising and prizes pots.  

There is no limit to the number of people who can take part. The more who play, the 
bigger the prize fund and the more money raised to support our children’s education.  

If you want to take part and support the PSA, you can sign up now. It’s simple and can 
all be done online.  

Simply set up a monthly standing order for £4.33*, using 5050 and your surname as a 
reference, to go to:  

Account number: 00978912 Sort code: 30-98-12  

Email psa.ccijs@gmail.com with your name, phone number and your child’s class details 
so we can ensure any winnings get back to you.  

*(£1 per week x 52 weeks / 12 months = £4.33 per month)  

Recent winners: 

June 2023 
 
1st place - £64.95 – Nicola Ryan (Orlaith Ryan) 
2nd place - £38.97 – Chris Wright (Eden Wright) 
3rd place - £25.98 – Laura Little (Eleanor Little) 
 
July 2023 
 
1st place - £64.95 – Anne-Marie Miller (Isobel Miller) 
2nd place - £38.97 – Kate Aspinall (Teddy Aspinall) 
3rd place - £25.98 – Clare and Simon Shaw (Martha Shaw) 
 
August 2023 
 
1st place - £63.86 – Teresa Devine 
2nd place - £38.32 – CM Beharrie 
3rd place - £25.54 – Catherine McCarthy (Jack McCarthy) 

 

50:50 



3 

 

SAVE THE PSA DATES   
INFORMATION DATE 

Collection for colour stall 
(Christmas fair) 
EYFS – red/blue/black 
Y1/Y2 – Orange/Purple/brown 
Y3/Y4 – Yellow/Silver 
Y5/Y6 – Green/Gold 

Week beginning 30/10/23 

Collection for treat bag tombola 
(Christmas fair)  

Week beginning 06/11/23 

Collection for chocolate tombola 
(Christmas fair)  

Week beginning 13/11/23 

Collection for bottle tombola 
(Christmas fair) 

Week beginning 20/11/23 

Collection for second hand 
toys/books (Christmas fair) 

Week beginning 27/11/23 

Cake donations (Christmas fair) 01/12/23 
CHRISTMAS FAIR  02/12/23 
Bedtimes stories (Infants) 19/12/23 and 20/12/23 
Christmas Disco (Juniors) 21/12/23 

 

We will be running the uniform swap again in the new year, so please 
keep hold of any spare uniform until then.  Date to follow shortly.   
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